
Questionnaire	–	Regarding	Proposed	Phased	Return	to	School		

Parent	Name:					

Child/s	Name:	

Year	Group/s:	

After	reading	the	short	letter	attached	to	this	questionnaire	would	you	kindly	answer	the	following	
questions	in	order	for	us	to	gauge	the	potential	numbers	that	we	may	need	to	plan	for	the	
remainder	of	the	summer	term.														

Currently	the	proposed	dates	for	a	phased	return	to	school	are	as	follows:	

	
• Reception,	Year	1	&	Year	6	–	Monday	1st	June	2020.	
• Year	2,	3,	4	and	5	–	Monday	22nd	June	2020.		This	is	an	approximate	date	which	will	

comply	with	the	government’s	ambition	that	all	classes	return	to	school	before	the	
summer	holidays,	if	feasible.	
	

In	order	to	comply	with	strict	government	guidelines	school	will	be	a	very	different	place	for	the	
remainder	of	this	term	and	we	respectfully	remind	you	that	should	your	child	return	to	school	
they	will	be	in	smaller	groups	and	they	may	be	working	in	a	different	classroom	with	their	work	
delivered	by	a	teacher	from	another	year	group	or	a	member	of	support	staff	under	the	teachers	
guidance.	

Questions	

1. All	classes	–	is	it	your	intention	if	offered	to	send	your	child	back	to	school	on	either	of	the	
proposed	dates?	

Yes/No	–	please	delete	as	appropriate.	

2.		Are	you	happy	with	the	current	home	learning	provision	and	intend	to	continue	with	this	until	the	
end	of	the	summer	term?	

Yes/No	–	please	delete	as	appropriate.	

	

Please	return	via	email	by	Wednesday	13th	May	2020	admin.stjohnbosco@schools.sefton.gov.uk		


